From: s.levin s.levin

Sent: Thursday, December 06, 2018 3:12 PM **To:** Woolsey, Heather <hwoolsey@London.ca> **Subject:** Fwd: December 17th SPPC Delegations

Hi Heather, I would like to request delegation status for the Urban League of London representatives from the DC Stakeholder Group. It would be myself, Alasdair Beaton, and maybe Amanda Stratton (depending on her schedule). We will speak for less than 5 mins. I have a short PowerPoint deck if you would like that ahead of time.

Thanks in advance.

Sandy Levin